
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Jubilee Events 
It was great to see our children perform at a number of events over the Jubilee Bank Holiday. Our 
choir and our musicians were a credit to the school and to their families. Thank you for your 
support in getting them to the various locations and thank you to staff for giving up their free time 
to make events like these happen.  
 
Residential Visits  
Last week about 120 of our children took part in residential visits to Arthog, Wales and Coalport, 
Ironbridge. It was a joy to be able to take children again on visits such as these. The children got 
an enormous amount from these trips and found out a lot about themselves, other people and the 
world around them. Next week we are taking our Year 2s away for a split week in Arthog. As with 
the Jubilee events thank you and all the staff for making these possible.  
 
School Uniform Project  
As part of the Telford Crisis Support initiative, help is available for support with acquiring school 
uniform. Make an online application at clothing@telfordcrisissupport.org.uk or contact them on 
07878 296958.  
 
Dates 
You should have received an email from us to arrange a time for our upcoming parent 
consultations. Please contact school if you have missed this.  
A date for your diary is the afternoon of Wednesday 13th July when the children from Year 1 up 
to Year 6 will be involved in putting on a musical extravaganza at the Telford International Centre. 
Tickets will be limited so when I have exact details I will be in touch.  
 
There’s a lot going on in school over the next six weeks so keep an eye on the usual channels! 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  
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